
Cub News 12/4/15 

 

 This week has be hectic because of all the ornaments and sign orders we 

have been getting. It has been a great week for Cub Manufacturing we have gotten 

so many orders completed that we have been extremely busy.  

 

 Two of our students have been working on a new and improved prototype of 

the chicken grill. The rest have been grinding, painting, and tagging each and every 

order. We send our thanks to Terry’s Heating and Cooling Company for the 

donations they have given us for the exhaust tube for the plasma table. 

 

We would also like to say a huge thank you to IKEC for donating glasses, earplugs, 

plasma goggles, air hoses, air hose fittings,  air hose clamps, air hose clamp tool, 

and an employees time to show us how to use the donations. 

 

 We are all happy to be part of Cub Manufacturing and we all know that it 

will help out not only the school but the people who buy our product. We all thank 

you for the opportunity to become fellow workers and to become a family.  

 

 Mr. Lamb has helped each and every student in Cub Manufacturing in some 

way. He has taken time out of his personal life to help out his students/family. For 

example he helped out one of his students named Jacob to make his grandfather in 

Arizona a gift.  

 



 

Mr. Yancey's big Y sign. 



 



 

The donations from IKEC 



 

A vent tube that leads from our ventilation system to the PlasmaCam courtesy of 

Terry’s Heating and Cooling. 
 



Tree ordered from us. 



 

Football awards for the football team. 

 



 

Some of the Phoenix signs that we have designed and cut out. As you can tell they 

catch the attention of everyone. 


